
Squires Meeting Minutes: 5/12/2022 

 

Joe Watts opened the meeting, noting that it was a celebration of our Covid-delayed 60th anniversary meeting as well 

as a celebration of Mother’s Day and Armed Forces Day.  Maureen Rosen offered the “Words of Inspiration” and 

dedicated it to mothers.  A lunch consisting of an excellent salad, chicken / shrimp scampi, and dessert followed. 

After lunch, Mike Beaton and Fred Foulkes were elected members.  Garry Keane announced the proposed slate of 

officers, called for a voice vote, and the slate was elected as presented.  Significantly, Joe and Garry agreed to take on 

another year as president and vice president respectively. 

 

Art Rosen introduced the speakers - Sandra and Scott Warde, both colonels, (Ret) USAF - noting that they were 

chosen as our tribute to Armed Forces Day.  The speakers spoke alternately, covering their roles in the Air Force 

while maintaining a 30-year marriage.  It was a splendid presentation and especially appropriate at a meeting with 

spouses and special friends included.  The meeting ended with Tom Vannatta announcing our speaker for the June 

meeting.  It will be Doug Lyons, who will discuss gun control.  More details will be provided in the email 

announcement for the June meeting. 

Submitted by Art Rosen, Secretary 

 


